
 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Thursday, 19 May, 2016 

 

GRV response to Bittar Review 

 
 

The following statement is attributable to GRV chairman Bernie Carolan. 

 

"On behalf of the Board I have received a copy of the Bittar Review which is understood to be 

positive in its comments about the direction GRV is now heading." 

 

"The Board will examine the Review in full and looks forward to working with all racing codes to 

implement any further positive changes to enhance and strengthen the sport of greyhound racing in 

Victoria.” 

<Ends> 

For media inquires please contact:  

Louise Martin | GRV GM – Strategic Communications and Marketing | 03 8329 1125 | 0466 422 273 

| lmartin@grv.org.au  
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